
Spring Musical
Reminder for those interested in auditioning for the musical - there will be a

workshop to review audition materials in the band room on Wednesday December
6th after school until late buses and auditions will be held the week of December 11th. 

Battle of the Books
Ding Ding Ding! This year’s Battle of the Books is on! If you are a student who enjoys
reading, and is slightly competitive, be sure to join Mrs. Shimko’s Battle of the Books

Google Classroom. There is an invite on her Library Classroom page. 

Challah Bread
If you ordered challah from the PTO’s fundraiser it will be distributed during lunch

periods today. 
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Things to Know

Today is National 
Cookie Day

12/4 - Start of Cycle 3
12/22 - Half Day
12/25-1/2 -  Schools Closed WInter Recess


